Visit Website >

Member Login >

Welcome BSBR Members

ASM Brighton 2025

Registration for our **Annual Scientific Meeting in Brighton 9-11th November** is now open. We've now confirmed our programme with an exciting group of national and international speakers.

Early bird registration closing on 28th September -so don't miss out!

Abstract submissions are also now open.

We hope that as many of you as possible will join us in Brighton for a fantastic educational and scientific programme including international speakers, Professor Elizabeth Morris, and DrRitse Mann. There will be plenty of opportunities to network and socialise with BSBR members.

BSBR ASM Registration

BSBR National survey on Artificial Intelligence: A Trainee's Perspective

This survey is for all radiology trainees and breast imaging/clinical fellows.

Please click on the following link to fill in our national survey regarding your perspectives on artificial intelligence.

Please forward this newsletter or the survey link onto your radiology trainees, breast imaging/ clinical fellows, who may not be members of BSBR.

Your help is much appreciated.

National Survey on Al: A trainee's perspective

Use of imaging modalities in the monitoring of response to neoadjuvant chemotherapy (NACT)

We are also conducting a very short survey on ways to assess response to neoadjuvant chemotherapy. This is aimed primarily at consultant radiologists,

breast clinicians, consultant radiographers and advanced practitioners with working experience of their local practice in this area.

Monitoring of response to NACT

BSBR Website coordinator and Data Manager

Applications are re opened to the radiology membership for the BSBR Website Coordinator & Data Manager. This BSBR committee position aims to ensure effective external communication via the Society's website.

This three-year term role requires adaptability to technological advancements and a focus on website functionality, content, and social media engagement. A full job description is available to those interested in applying by emailing t.suaris@nhs.net.

Potential applicants are encouraged to contact Dr Jonathan Nash, current post holder, at jonathan.nash2@nhs.net

Deadline for applications: October 1st 2025

BSBR Executive committee positions

A number of BSBR executive committee positions will be opening up to the membership to apply for next year.

The BSBR executive committee works together with the members to support and promote breast radiology, and to ensure there is a well coordinated and thought-provoking annual scientific meeting.

Please consider applying for a post when advertised next year if you think you would be able to contribute to your profession society.

BSBR Travelling Professor

Applications are open for this one year visiting Professorship jointly funded by the RCR and BSBR to highlight the role of breast radiology within the UK.

For more information please visit the BSBR website:

BSBR Travelling Professor

Remember to visit the BSBR website

The website is a source of information for our members, including information on current guidelines, up coming breast related conferences and courses. Please check in regularly.

BSBR website

On behalf of the BSBR

Tamara Suaris BSBR Secretary

63 Lincoln's Inn Fields, London WC2A 3JW

Copyright © 2021 The British Society of Breast Radiology. All rights reserved.

View in Browser | Unsubscribe